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December 4, 2023        

  Commander’s Call...

Next Meeting: 8 January 2024 at 6:30 pm.

The regular meeting of Post 15 was held on 4 December 

2023. 

Commander Lyons welcomed about 135 members, 

wives, and guests to our annual Christmas party.  

Business meeting was suspended.    

Assistant Chaplain Walt Phillips offered a prayer.  

Commander Lyons thanked the Auxiliary for decorating 

the home for our Christmas party and recognized his 

staff for the work that they have carried out so far this 

year.

http://www.sumterpost15.com/


Evening meal consisted of turkey, ham, mashed potatoes

with gravy, cornbread dressing, green bean casserole, 

and a roll and assorted desserts. 

As is our custom, we passed the baskets and took up a 

collection of $455.30 for the Salvation Army Kettle drive.

During and after dinner we were entertained by “Higher 

Calling” with Christian music and Christmas carols.

Commander, Lyons  

 

 From our Chaplain...

We had 1 member transferred to Post Everlasting:  

Marvin W. Vannoy.     

I am looking for volunteers for the Funeral detail. All 

veterans deserve a proper send off. Please call if you can 

assist rendering honors to our fallen comrades.  If you 

know of the passing of any member, or a member who is 

ill or hospitalized please let me know. (803) 983-9546 



Chaplain, Billy Thompson

 From our Adjutant...   

Everyone needs to reach out to veterans and invite them 

to join post 15.  I encourage all members to go to the 

National Legion web page and join “mylegion.org”. Once 

you register, you can view post newsletters, messages, 

and a calendar of events. You can also renew your 

membership on-line.   

Adjutant, Larry Lighthill

American Legion Auxiliary (ALA)
Unit 15 P.O. Box 2174,

Sumter, S.C. 29151

                                                   No Report

Next Meeting: 
1/08/2024



Serving our Veterans in love,
Ruby Williams-Times
803-316-4806
President


